
From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1179 E 7th St
Date: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 2:05:24 PM
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From: Chris Dettling <CDettling@beaconinterfaith.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2020 2:47 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1179 E 7th St
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Marcia,
Michael Aderinkomi, the owner of the property referenced above, called to see if we would be willing to provide a statement he
could forward to you stating that we have been in conversation with him about the site. Councilmember Prince heard that we are
looking for a multifamily redevelopment site in Saint Paul and brought this property to our attention. We are in the very early
stages of site evaluation and have only had one conversation with the owner but this site is on the list of sites we are considering.
I’m curious why the city is asking about our potential interest and if this email gives you what you need. Give me a call when you
have a moment to discuss.
 
Thanks,
Chris
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
 
Beacon Interfaith Housing Collaborative | Chris Dettling (Pronouns: he/his) Director of Housing Development    |  651. 789 6260  ext. 206
(direct)  |  612.432.5820 (mobile)  2610 University Avenue West, Suite 100, St. Paul, MN 55114 |  www.beaconinterfaith.org
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